
 

 

CD RES. 02 (96-R22) 

 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT TO THE GOVERNMENT OF PARAGUAY FOR 

HOSTING THE 96TH REGULAR MEETING OF THE DIRECTING 

COUNCIL OF THE INTER-AMERICAN CHILDREN’S INSTITUTE 

 

Submitted by the Delegation of Jamaica 

 

THE DIRECTING COUNCIL, 

MINDFUL OF: 

The Government of the Republic of Paraguay’s offer to host the 96th Regular Meeting of 

the Directing Council of the Inter-American Children’s Institute (IIN) to be held in the second 

half of 2022. 

  

WHEREAS:  

Said offer was accepted through resolution CD RES. 02 (95-R21). 

The 96th Regular Meeting of the Directing Council of the Inter-American Children’s Institute 

(IIN) was successfully held in person on 27 and 28 October 2022.  

 

RESOLVES: 

 

1. To thank the Government of Paraguay for its valuable support in the organization 

and celebration of the 96th Regular Meeting of the Directing Council of the IIN.  

 


